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I would like to thank all ladies and the Amvets who went on the Penrickton tour in September. 

We had a marvelous tour led by Kurt Sebaly the Executive Director. There were some children 

there who showed us what they were capable of doing. It was an inspiration to all.   

   

I would like to thank all the Auxiliaries that sent in their mid-year reports, they were 22, 23,57, 

72, 79, 93, 114, 121, 126, 910, 1957, 1988, 2273, and 4064 for a total of $67,463.00. You did a 

marvelous job.  Thanks for all the hard work that you did for Child Welfare. Keep up the good 

work for your Final Report.   

   

For those that attended the Veterans Recognition dinner, I believe everyone had a marvelous 

time. The salute to the Veterans was superb. Thank you, Pat for doing an awesome job.   

   

Linda Marshall   

2nd Vice President   

   


